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Dear Parents,          Date:25th July  2023 

 

We are pleased to be able to inform you that we have arranged a trip for our year 3 class to the Creswell Crags in 

Nottingham on 29th September 2023. This trip will help give the children some hands on experiences and links to this 

terms History topic, The Stone Age. 

A coach has been arranged to take the children to the Creswell Crags and will return them to school at approximately 

4pm, we will keep you informed via text message as to the exact arrival time as this does depend on traffic. Children 

will require a packed lunch for the trip (if you are entitled to free school meals school will provide this). 

Please see parent pay for the voluntary contribution of £22.85 and to consent to your child attending the trip, this 

payment has been split into three instalments. 

This contribution covers the cost of the trip, transport and insurances. 80% of the trip cost is needed for the trip to be 

able to go ahead. 

Any questions please contact the school office and we will endeavour to answer your questions. 

 

 

Regards, 

 

 

Mrs S Tucker 


